January 2016
Graduate Assistant Non-Re-appointments-model letter


Note to Unit Heads: The following model letter is intended to assist you in notifying graduate assistants of NOT being re-appointed.  This model letter must be used, exactly as printed for a TA not being re-appointed (per 2003 agreement between MSU & GEU).  This letter may be modified for TE’s & RA’s.

Date

Inside address
Dear XYZ,

Thank you for your application for employment as a graduate teaching assistant in Department/School/Program X.  Unfortunately, at this time we are not able to offer an assistantship to you for XYZ, 200X.

(For TAs) As Stipulated in the Collective bargaining Agreement Article 11, IV, your application has been retained and submitted to a pool of qualified applicants.  We will notify you of your status, if and when it changes, by <date>.

If your circumstances change and you wish to be removed from the applicant pool, please notify me in writing as soon as possible.
Sincerely,

XYZ Dept. Chair, School/Program Director
